Dear <insert administrator’s name and title (Dr., Mr., Ms., etc)>,
Thank you for your participation in the Student Appreciation Luncheon sponsored by the Associated Students. The feedback we received from students was overwhelmingly positive and the success of the event is due to your presence. Thank you again for your support of both our organization and the students of SBVC.

Sincerely,

Justice Jessica Hernandez

Associated Students

List of Administrators: Address envelope to their name, title and department

1. Dr. Debra Daniels
President
SBVC

2. Mr. Mike Perez
Vice President
Administrative Services

3. Mr. Damon Bell
Vice President
Student Services

4. Mr. Marco Cota
Dean
Counseling & Matriculation

5. Ms. Rebeccah Warren-Marlatt   Dean
Student Development

6. Dr. Zelma Russ
Dean
Workforce Development/CalWORKS

7. Dr. Cory Schwartz
Dean
Physical Education & Athletics

8. Ms. Marilyn Johnson
Dean
Nursing

9. Ms. Margaret Ortiz
Dean
Business

10. Dr. Susan Bangasser
Dean
Science

11. Ms. Deanne Rabon
Coordinator
STAR Program

12. Ms. Elaine Akers
Coordinator
Student Health Services

13. Ms. Kathy Pryor
Director
DSPS

14. Ms. Nancy Davis
Director
Financial Aid

15. Ms. Melissa Thompson
Director
Child Development Center

16. Mr. Herb English
Director
EOPS

17. Dr. John Stankas
President
Academic Senate

18. Ms. Gloriann Chavez
Manager
Bookstore

19. Ms. Tracy Morrison
Manager
Cafeteria

